
14. 1999 NATIONAL COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Board Secretary, John Shanks

Corporate Plan Output:  Board Discretionary Fund

Board members will recall that, at its last meeting held on 3 February 1999, the Board
decided that its representation at the National Community Board Conference in Taupo
be determined at the Board’s Special Meeting to be held on Thursday 18 February 1999.

Board members present at this meeting decided to recommend to the Board that John
Freeman be the Board’s representative to attend the National Community Board
Conference in Taupo from 27 to 30 May 1999.

Recommendation: That John Freeman represent the Hagley/Ferrymead Community
Board at the National Community Board Conference in Taupo.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.


